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Name of Applicant: Liam Brown 

 

 

January 25, 2022 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madame: 

 

 

I am writing to recommend Liam Brown for employment. 

 

Liam came to work for us in the spring of 2020, as a work term student while 

studying Drafting and Technology at Thompson Rivers University.  We are a 

small, design-oriented office, which also engages in construction.  We kept 

Liam busy with everything from drafting, renderings and construction 

administration, to carrying out actual construction on site.  He has worked on 

construction sites in the past, and his understanding of construction, and ability 

to use tools, made him an asset on the jobsite.  Through it all he worked 

diligently and without complaint.  His technical and computer skills are 

excellent, and he’s a fast and efficient worker.  He is a thoughtful, dependable 

person, with diverse interests, and brings positive energy into the workplace.  

I’m sure he will always be a welcome addition to any architectural office. 

 

I would strongly recommend Liam for employment, and feel he has a great 

future in architecture. 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

Chris Allen, Architect AIBC 

Principal, Landform Architecture 

 

Landform Architecture Ltd. 

 

Chris Allen, Architect AIBC 

 

102 Ellis Street 

Penticton, BC  V2A 4L5 

CANADA 

t: 250-276-4106 

 

info@landformadb.com 

www.landformadb.com 


